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 Objection

Comments I believe this development is potentially harmful to life, and the environment. The proximity of the
primary school to the road which will take hundreds of heavy lorry journeys, is an unacceptable risk.
There is strong evidence of negative effects on night wildlife from flaring and light pollution. There is
no benefit to the local community, so why should it be allowed in an AOB?
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